
December 1, 2016

Mr. Lowell Crow, Manager
City of Monmouth
100 East Broadway
Monmouth, IL  61462

Dear Lowell,

Monmouth Rotary is requesting assistance from the City in the construction of a new
fountain in Central Park. This project is project part of our centennial celebration set for
September 2018.

Attached is an estimate for the project that is broken down between demolition and
infrastructure and new construction. Monmouth Rotary is specifically asking the City to
participate in the demolition and infrastructure portion of the project.  We understand
that his may include the replacement of existing water mains located beneath the
current fountain.

The cost estimates are preliminary and we would assume that the City could complete
some of this work internally. This could bring down the estimated costs significantly.

Also, attached are architectural concepts of what the proposed new fountain will look
like. As illustrated, the main feature of the new fountain will be multiple water jets that
will be easier to maintain than the current fountain. In addition, we anticipate the new
fountain will also have a colored light feature which will be displayed at night.

We look forward to presenting our plans at the Council meeting on December 5th and
will be prepared to answer whatever questions there may be.

Cordially,

Monmouth Rotary
Centennial Gift Committee



Rotary Centennial Fountain Project Estimates

Demolition & New Infrastructure
Removal of Existing Fountain 15,000$
Replacement of Water Mains 20,000$
Infrastructure for New Fountain 15,000$

Total 50,000$

New Construction
New Plumbing 5,000$
Variable Speed Pump 5,000$
Vault 10,000$
New Concrete Basin 30,000$
Brick Façade & Planter 20,000$
Lighting & Electrical 10,000$
Contingency & Other 10,000$
Architect & Engineering 10,000$

Total 100,000$

150,000$Grand Total
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